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2nd Meeting of the IT Security and Privacy Research Unit- Bangladesh 

                    
Organized by: Center for IT Security and Privacy (CISP), UAP, Dhaka 
Date: August 23, 2013 (Friday) 
Time: 8:30 am 
Venue: Department of CSE, University of Asia Pacific (UAP). Hs# 52/1, Rd# 4/A, Dhanmondi, 
Dhaka 
Chief Guest: Prof. Dr. Jamilur Reza Choudhury, Vice-Chancellor, University of Asia Pacific 
(UAP) 
 
We solicit both academic, research, and industrial contributions. Each presentation will be 15 
minutes long and it will be followed by a 5 minutes long question-answer session. Topics of 
interest include: 
 

Access control Accountability 
Anonymity Attacks and Defenses 
Authentication and Identification Biometrics Security 
Censorship and Censorship-resistance Cryptography and Cryptanalysis 

 
Cloud Computing Security 
 

Distributed Systems Security 

Digital Rights Management 
 

Embedded Systems Security 

Forensics Game Theoretic Approaches to 
Security 
 

Hardware Security Intrusion Detection and Prevention 
Identity and Trust Management 
 

Malware, Botnets and Denial of 
Service 

Mobile Computing Security 
 

Network Security 

Privacy-preserving Systems Protocol Security 
Security & Privacy in Pervasive and 
Ubiquitous Computing e.g. RFID, IoT 

Secure Information Flow 

Security and Privacy Policies Security Architectures 
Software Security 
 

System Security 

Secure Banking and Financial Web 
Services 
 

Steganography 
 

Usability and Security 
 

Web Security 

The above topic list is not meant to be exhaustive; CISP is interested in all aspects of computer security 
and privacy. Topics, without a clear application to security or privacy, will be considered out of scope. 
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Please confirm your participation by July 30 (Tuesday). Participants who will be presenting their works 
are requested to submit short abstracts (100 words) of their talk. Please send your confirmation at 
shahriar.rahman@uap-bd.edu  
 
Those who cannot join the meeting, but are working on security and privacy, are also requested to send 
the abstracts. We are planning to prepare a handout and put the abstracts into it. The handout will be 
distributed among the participants during the meeting. 
 
Should you need any further information, please send email at shahriar.rahman@uap-bd.edu  
Suggestions/comments are also welcome. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


